
Recommended Music Selections 
for the 

Service of Holy Matrimony

Special requests may be arranged in agreement with the Organist
Pre-Service or Prelude Music

• Air, from the Suite in D J.S. Bach
• Nimrod, from Enigma Variations E. Elgar
• Jesu, Joy of Man's Desiring J.S. Bach
• Sheep May Safely Graze J.S. Bach
• Andante with Variations F. Mendelssohn

Processional Music
• Rigaudon A. Campra
• Trumpet Voluntary J. Clarke
• Prelude to the Te Deum Charpentier
• Opening from Sonata 3 F. Mendelssohn

Recessional Music
• Praise the Lord with Drums & Cymbals S. Karg-Elert
• Overture, from The Royal Fireworks Music G. Handel
• Prelude in C major J.S. Bach
• Prelude & Fugue in D major J.S. Bach
• Trumpet Voluntary J. Stanley
• Crown Imperial March W. Walton

Hymns and other Service music can be appointed in consultation with the Rector of the church.
Please speak with him if you have any questions regarding music of that nature.  Otherwise, for all
other inquiries please contact the Music Director for Saint Ann's.  
Soloists & Instrumentalists
If you wish to have vocalists at the service, please coordinate with the organist in respect to what type
of voice you want and the repertoire you desire.  If you are not sure of the vocal repertoire used at
weddings, one can be chosen for you if you wish.  If you want a soloist to be present, please speak to
the organist at least two months in advance.

If you desire an instrumentalist, or an instrumental ensemble - such as a trumpeter or string quartet -
the organist will organize this for you, providing you give him enough time (two months prior to the
wedding) to prepare and produce a performer or ensemble that is/are available.  



Fees
• The organist receives $250.
• The soloist receives $100 (includes 1 rehearsal with organist).
• The instrumentalist receives $150 (includes 1 rehearsal with organist).

Rehearsal Fees
If you want an organist to be present at the wedding rehearsal, a supplemental fee of $50 will apply
(this is for preparation, rehearsal, and traveling time).  Any questions should be addressed to the Music
Director.

Wedding music consultations are made in arrangement with the organist.
Feel free to contact the organist with any questions you may have!

Thank you!
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